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We are so proud of all of the Kindergarten students at Grays Point Public School. They have had a fantastic
start to their schooling and have learnt so much during this time. We are fast approaching Kindergarten’s
100th Day of School and would like to celebrate this special milestone with the students. We have elected to
have our celebration on Wednesday 31st July 2024.

Dear Parents and Carers,

To help us prepare for this day, we would love students to provide and place 100 of the same things in a zip
lock bag. For example, 100 toothpicks, 100 beads, 100 skittles - get creative! We will be creating a lovely
display of all the zip lock bags that are brought in. Please feel free to bring these collections in whenever they
are filled. We would appreciate them being brought into school by Friday 26th July.

On Wednesday 31st July, we are asking all the students to come dressed as what they might look like when
they are 100 years old! Students will also be engaging in a variety of activities and challenges based around
the number 100. We are very excited to celebrate this special day!

Kind Regards,

The Kindergarten Teachers
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